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 IMPORTANT CUSTOMER NOTICE

June 13, 2007
Notice of Changed URL
Dear Payphone Service Provider:
Effective June 24, the Prime Access website that houses payphone handbook information and PSP notices/audit results will no longer be accessible through the URL https://sbcprimeaccess.com.   Instead, customers must use the URL https://primeaccess.att.com. 
Any questions may be directed to the Payphone Service Provider Account Team.


